
 
 
 

June 14, 2013 
 

Chamber Hosts Meeting with Congressman Frelinghuysen on Immigration Reform 
 

The Chamber hosted a meeting last week with Congressman Frelinghuysen, interested members and 
representatives of the American Jewish Committee joined together to discuss immigration reform.  
 
The United States Senate has begun consideration of this important issue and at some point in the 
future the House of Representatives will consider the Senate bill and other alternatives drafted by 
House members. Border Security, a path to citizenship, reforming existing work visa programs and 
other issues were discussed. 
 
For more details, contact Chamber President, Paul Boudreau at paul@morrischamber.org  
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